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WEBstudio convinces with exciting possibilities and 
forward-looking ideas

On 01. and 02. February VEPRO WEBsudio 
was presented for the first time in the con-
text of our customer workshop. National and 
international partners and customers were 
shown new amazing possibilities to revo-
lutionize their everyday life in hospitals or 
practices.

Our working world will change significantly in 
the next 10 years! The digitalization and the 
„Internet of things“, create more and more 
new ways and possibilities and redesign our 
working conditions. This also opens up exci-
ting new options in the medical field.

When media praise it as a technical innova-
tion, when a smartphone is only 6.4 mm thick 
instead of 6.8 mm or has a frameless display, 
WebStudio can confidently be described as a 
revolution in the future of working in medical 
everyday life:

„No matter where I am, no matter 
what IT device or program I want to 
work with - I always have the infinite 
freedom from anywhere to do what I 
want, when I want it“.

The workshop showed all participants the 
different WEBstudio Use-Cases, e.g. how 
to use online teleradiology, cross-location 
workflows, outsourcing - teamwork - home 
office etc. to make your personal working en-
vironment more economical, but also how 
patients benefit from it. How to use e.g. on-
line teleradiology, cross-location workflows, 
outsourcing - teamwork - home office, etc. to 
create your own personal working environ-
ment.

WEBstudio turns the doctor or assistant him-
self into a pioneer, a new individual but also 
highly efficient way of working.

WEBstudio is a construction package full of 
possibilities with which you can create per-
sonal ideas for new working models and new 
organisational forms.    
Each user creates his own personal concept 
how to use WebStudio. WEBstudio does not 
dictate what the daily work routine in cardio-
logy or radiology will look like tomorrow - but 
there are possibilities. Which of these are 
used by medical staff is up to each individual 
to decide.


